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IMPACT Act Spotlights and Announcements 

2018 Archive 
Checkout our new video featuring Dr. Patrick Conway, the Principal Deputy Administrator and Chief 
Medical Officer for CMS, who introduces the IMPACT Act of 2014 and shares the background, objectives, 
and expectations of this historic legislation. This video also addresses the critical importance of 
collaborative efforts among CMS and stakeholders for the improvement of healthcare in America and 
how it will positively impact the outcomes of care for beneficiaries, residents, and their families. To view 
the video click here. 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=LQpGMg2-bhQ

